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Tuesday, September 25, 2018. Meeting was held in the Municipal Building and presided over by Chair, Melinda Brady. Meeting started at 7:00pm. 

PRESENT
ACE: Leta Mach,  Janet Mirsky, Melinda Brady, Kate McElhenny, Elsie Waynes, Sudhanshu Sinha, Don Rich, Liz Park

ABSENT: 
ACE: Jon Gardner and Veronica Martin-Alston

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 
Minutes of August meeting approved with edits


Labor Day Parade
5 students and their parents marched in the parade with Melinda. Melinda would like more ACE participation in the parade if this event is to continue. Don asked whether they could ride in a vehicle in the parade.
Planning School Board Debate
The Council Room has been reserved for October 18th and the School Board Candidates have confirmed attendance.  Committee discussed questions for the debate.  Melinda will reach out to Youth Advisory Council to invite them to attend and to solicit a question from them. Melinda will write up questions and distribute to Committee for final review and approval.  Committee members are asked to bring a snack for the reception before the debate. Liz will notify College Park and Berwyn heights Education Committees about the Debate. 
PTA Presidents Meeting
It was decided to simplify the refreshments and offer bottled water.  Liz will send out invite to the PTA Presidents at local schools. Liaisons will send Liz updated contact information for PTAs. 
Letter to Council About YAC
Ms. Mach suggested that ACE reach out directly to the YAC rather than send a letter to Council
Updates- Clubs, Grants
TP Academy would like to offer a Writing Club. ACE met this with much acclaim.  Liz will notify TP and send out the contract.
Jon has made arrangements for the Grant Writing Workshop on October 3, 2018 at ERHS.  Notices have been sent to schools and past applicants. Flyers were available at the meeting for ACE members to distribute.
ALL OTHER BUSINESS
Ms. Mach noted that Council will be meeting with the current School Board representative on October 1st. Invited ACE members to attend.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm.


